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Mark Keenan was quoted in a Society for Human Resource Management
(SHRM) article, “NLRB Changes Rule for Recognizing Unions,” regarding
the NLRB’s decision in Cemex Construction Materials Pacific, LLC.
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https://www.shrm.org/ResourcesAndTools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/Pages/NLRB-union-process.aspx

